Weekly Newsletter

VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION

[WEEK OF FEBRUARY 8, 2021

MAINTENANCE

Operations Update

- Road maintenance employees are working through tree trimming/removal requests, shop maintenance, and plowing/ice control as weather requires.
- As a reminder, 2021 Road Planning Forms should have been returned by December 31, 2020. We are still missing forms from the following townships: Bangor, Covert, Porter.

ENGINEERING

Update

- Stump removal on CR 374 from Red Arrow Highway to 45th Street, Lawrence/Paw Paw Townships, was expected to begin January 25th and has been delayed due to weather. A start date is dependent on clear weather.
- Tree removal, trenching, and widening on 30th Street between 48th Avenue and CR 653 in Almena Township continues. pending weather.



